
August 2022 

 

Message from the Chairman of Tidenham Parish Council to local residents. 

 

Dear Residents. 

You may have heard or read about the Forest of Dean District Council Local Plan, Second Preferred 

Option. This document sets out the proposed future and development of house building in the 

District.  

The plan period is 2022 – 2041 and the District Council has started the consultation with towns and 

parishes but the plan makers are also interested in hearing how local residents feel about the plan. 

The Beachley Barracks site is included in the Local Plan as a possible suitable place for major 

development but other parts of the parish, eg. Sedbury and Tutshill, may also be considered for 

further house building activity. 

As Tidenham Parish is included in the future plans for major house building the District Council will 

hold a community engagement event on Tuesday 23 August from 3.00pm  – 7.00 pm in Sedbury and 

Beachley Village Hall. 

The Parish Council is encouraging residents to look at the proposed Plan through the following link 

and attend the public meeting to ask any questions you may have.  

https://fdean-consult.objective.co.uk/kse/event/36968 

As an individual you can also respond to the consultation by using the above link and let the District 

know your views about the different suggestions. 

The consultation runs till Monday 26 September 2022. 

Best wishes. 

Jan Koning 

Chairman 
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